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Reminders 
• Textile Bin:  This is located in the small 

parking area across from the Integrated 
Preschool entrance at KES.  Old stuffed 
animals, clothing, towels and shoes are 
just a few items that can be put into this 
bin to be recycled.   

• Remember to have completed 
CORI/SORI to participate in volunteering 
at the schools. 

 
 

 
The next KPTO meeting is: 
 

Apr. 4th in the KIS Library @ 7pm   
 
Please join us and bring a friend!  

 
 
Update on Events: 
• Student Directory – The PDF version is 

FREE to all participating families.  This 
was distributed in December via email.  
The paper version for parents who 
selected this, should be finalized soon.  

 
 

Box Tops Update 
 

• Last school year, we were #1 in MA !!! 

• Currently, we are #6 in MA!!! 

• We will have another collection in the 
spring. 

• Thank you UPS in Kingston for shipping 
our Box Tops for free! 

• Go to BoxTopsForEducation.com for more 
ways to earn Box Tops and download the 
app. 

Keep clipping and collecting!!!! 
 
You only need 10 to earn KES/KIS $1…Every 
one counts! 

 
 
Upcoming Events 
• Scholastic Book Fair:  The spring book fair 

is scheduled for Apr. 6th – Apr. 12th for 
students.  The family night will be on Apr. 
5th from 3pm-8pm for both KES and KIS at 
the KES Multi-Purpose room.  If you would 
like to volunteer, please contact Shannon 
Gauthier at gauthiermom@gmail.com. 

• 5th Grade Boys Night Out:  This is 
scheduled for May 4th.  More details will 
come soon. 

• 5th Grade Girls:  This is scheduled for May 
18th.  More details will come soon. 

• 6th Grade Celebration:  This is scheduled 
for June 16th.  More details will come soon. 

 
KPTO  Volunteer Opportunities 

• Cultural Enrichment:  We are looking for 
people to join this team to help at events, 
research new presenters/ideas, etc.  
Contact Emily Curtin if interested. 

• KES/KIS Libraries:  We need volunteers to 
help at the KES/KIS Libraries.  Please 
contact Mrs. Raynard at 
draynard@slrsd.org for KES and Mrs. 
Meade at cmeade@slrsd.org for KIS. 

• A+ Rewards:  We are looking for people to 
join this team.  Please contact Heather 
Romano if interested. 

• Scholastic Book Fair:  If you would like to 
volunteer, please contact Shannon 
Gauthier at gauthiermom@gmail.com 
directly. 

 
Other Community Events 

• KFE: Kentucy Derby Event tickets are 
on sale! 
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